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A report on Organizing Innovation & Entrepreneurship Outreach Program -
Z P High School, Korremula (V), Ghatkesar Mandal, Hyderabad

As per IIC Calendar activity of Quarter IV, IIC-Vice President and Dean-School of Pharmacy Dr

Krishna Mohan Chinnala, IIC-Coordinator Dr G Subba Rao, IIC Member Prof P Srinivas of ME

Department visited Z P High School, located at Korremula, Hyderabad on 30-08-2024 and

interacted with the school children of IX B section on Innovation program.

The Headmistress Mrs. Doma Vara Laxmi invited the IIC members and informed about

the School structure and facilities available in Z P High School, Korremula. The teachers Mr. C

Venkatesh I/c HM and Bala Raju School Assistant interacted with IIC members too. It is

observed that 9th class students of 52 have participated in Innovation Outreach Program and

answered to some of the general questions related to Telangana geography.



Dr Krishna Mohan Chinnala Vice-President – IIC, NNRG has motivated the students on

Innovation and Entrepreneurship significance in these present days. He also said that whatever

the ideas regarding innovation, can share and discuss so that the necessary support can be

extended to the needy members by utilizing the IIC network. He also appreciated the role of Ms

Srija of IX class student of Telangana who invented plant pot which was made by using

Groundnut husk mixing with a tree resin and patent obtained by her. He addressed about the

importance of interaction between college and schools for innovation, thinking and

entrepreneurship skills. He motivated students towards future planning and skill development

and also explained about equal importance of physical and metal activities.

Interaction of IX class students at ZP High School, Korremula by the IIC members

Dr Subba Rao while addressing the IX class students enlightened the importance of

Telengana Geography in addition to the Innovation ideas. Students felt happy to understand the

role of innovation in the present society and promised to come up with a couple of ideas in the

next visit. The program went on well during 1.30 PM to 3.30 PM.


